
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 19, 2021  

To: House Committee on Rules; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2485]...AS WRITTEN...Public Record Requests should be free! 

I thank those for starting to lower the price for public record requests. 

In Yamhill County, Public Record Requests are treated as a revenue source, a cash cow; which serves to 

thwart the entire Public Record Request Program. 

Public Record Requests should be free unless they have so much information the Public Record Request 

must be placed on a CD or a Thumb Drive. The "Requester" must pay for the CD or a "Thumb Drive." 

Oregon must completely "overhaul" the Public Record Request program! 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                      /s/ David S. Wall 
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